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Our Annual meeting took place on Wednesday 2nd November at
the Senior Hub  there was a good turn out. Thank you to all who

attended.
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Manchester House 50th Celebration
As part of our 50th Celebration Manchester House was gifted
this beautiful Maori Korowai cloak made by Bridget Gowan

representing the Tui which is a part of MHSS branding. The
cloak is made from recycled fabric. David Scammell Chair of
our Board accepted the Korowai on behalf of MHSS. The cloak
will be gifted yearly to someone who has outstanding service
in the organisation.

It was lovely to see all our supporters
who came to celebrate our 50 years of
serving the community. John and
Diana MacDonald (pictured) cut the
cake at the celebration. They have
been a part of the Manchester House
family for many years.
If you would like to support
Manchester House, Bobbie Nicholls
who is a part of our Board has collated
a Celebratory Book on the first 50
years of our history. These can be
purchased at 68 Aorangi St for $20

49th Annual General Meeting

MHSS is looking for expressions of interest in a group to be once
a month for Adults with ASD/ADHD. This Group would meet

monthly from 10:30 to 12 noon on a Tuesday.  
A separate group for Parents of children/young people who

suffer from ASD/ADHD
 To be held Fortnightly from 10:30am until  12 noon on a Monday.

If  you are interested Please ring 063237191 
We wil l  get back to you early in the New Year.

New Group 








Another hugely successful  expo event!  It
was a pleasure for the Manchester House
Senior Hub to be able to show case local

clubs/services & organisations available to
the our community seniors.  A big thank you

to all  our wonderful  site holders,  our
volunteers and those who come to the

Expo.

Please look out for our “Mini  Senior
Expo” in 2023!

Help us to support our community 
celebrate Christmas

It is that time of year when our families may need some
Christmas cheer. Last year Manchester House, with help from
the Community, gave out over 60 Christmas food parcels. The
parcels had all the things that you would see on a traditional
Kiwi Christmas table. We also have our Christmas cave where
families can choose presents for their children. We don't want
any children to go without.
If you would like to donate good quality gifts and food that can
make a Christmas day special, please bring in your donations to
Manchester House, 68 Aorangi Street. We cannot do what we
do without your support.

Rosebowl Woodland Villas

Thank you to the team at
Rosebowl who donated over a
thousand pies from their 10c pie
day. These have been shared and
enjoyed around the  community.

Thank you all the lovely people at
Woodlands Villas who rallied
around with their annual food
collection for our Food Bank 

Manchester House Senior Hub 
Seniors Expo

Go to https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

